
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 3 April 2017 

 

New sixth form dress code – September 2017 

 

Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 

We would like to make you aware of the new sixth form dress code which will be implemented 
from September 2017 in both years 12 and 13, and attach a copy of the new dress code policy 
for your information. 

The new policy has been agreed after a parent and teacher consultation period as well as full 
approval from the school governors. 

As you will see from the examples of professional clothing and the recommended sources of 
where to buy said items, we have given careful consideration to the issue of availability and 
cost.   

We trust that you will give your full support to this change of policy and can appreciate that this 
is being implemented for the benefit of your son/daughter’s academic success. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Head of 6th form 
Head of Year 13 
lhuckle@bestacademies.org.uk T: 01462 628 059 
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